
From: "Joe Nwankwo" <jnwankwo@amatel.com>
To: "Jacqueline Ponti" <JPONTI@fcc.gov>
Date: 12/30/99 5:40PM
Subject: Amatel's Section 214 Application Correction

Dear Jacki,

Upon reviewing the Section 214 application that we filed electronically for
Amatel Inc. (Submission ID IB1999000555), I noticed that our Legal Counsel's
email address is incorrect.

The correct email address is: demenike@defactolaw.com
<mailto:demenike@defactolaw.com> .

Further, there is the letter "x" after our Legal Counsel's fax number. I am
not sure if this letter has any significance.

Thank you kindly for your help and patience.

Regards,

Joe Nwankwo.
_____________________________
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